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Correction to December 2017 Quarterly report 

Maximus Resources Limited (the Company) wishes to provide a correction to shareholders regarding 
the December 2017 Quarterly report and 2018 Half Yearly Report regarding the Bird in Hand project.

The Company has been informed by Terramin Australia Limited that it is not seeking expressions of 
interest for the purchase of the Bird in Hand Gold Project and the Angas Zinc processing facility at 
Strathalbyn.  Maximus understands that there is no ongoing sale process and Terramin is committed 
to developing the Bird in Hand project as a 100% Terramin owned project. 
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